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Oregon has been a leader in the vote by mail effort and has been extremely 

successful in holding fair and safe elections this way. It would be undemocratic to 

inhibit voting rights by changing the rules at this point and it would especially 

negatively impact the most vulnerable people in Oregon, including the elderly. 


